
Minutes for February  

Meeting called to order at 10:33 by John edge 

John instructed those to review minutes 

 Minutes passed 

No city report from Jonathan Batts 

Vanessa: Transportation report by Vanessa: New shelters and benches are continuing to go up. We just 
added one on 41st street. We will start a bunch of outreach this spring. We will be at the miracle s in 
motion 5k next week. We were at the polar plunge 5k in Kure beach. Paws for People and wave have 
paired to help instruct drivers as to how they can help with those who have disabilities. We are working 
on a veteran’s project. We are also working to get Dart rides approved for local senior centers. The 
Leland senior center will open February 20th. We are working on bugs on our app but it is in its soft 
launch so please check it out. We will be adding a bus stop at the new Senior center in Leland on Village 
Road.  

WaveTransit.com 

  

Outreach Report 

No updates on new speakers for the year but we are looking for ideas on speakers that we can bring into 
the meetings. David Todd is going to be in accessibility training for the next few months and we will 
continue to bring others in but he will not be present at the meetings.  

John brought to the attention of those attending that anyone who wants to talk about their organization 
are welcomed to. 

Old Business 

Miracles in motion will be on February 25th @11 Am @Olsen Park 

 New business? 

Meeting adjourned @10:48 

 

 


